From: Amanda Lanham "FOIA" To:

Bcc: Gardner Gillespie

Subject: RE: TVA acknowledgement of you FOIA request Date: Monday, December 02, 2013 11:43:10 AM Attachments: FOIA Request to TVA (FINAL).PDF

Ms. Smith,

I am resending my earlier email because a portion of Request Number 2 was inadvertently truncated.

I write to confirm our conversation last week regarding our FOIA request, attached for your reference. As I mentioned, we want to narrow our request to focus only on Requests 2 and 3. These Requests are as follows:

- 2. All documents reflecting any communication between the TVA and Hickman-Fulton Counties Rural Electric Cooperative, West Kentucky Rural Electric Cooperative, Electric Membership Corporation, Warren Rural Electric Cooperative, and Pennyrile Rural Electric Cooperative (collectively "the TVA Cooperatives") at any time concerning pole attachment revenues or rates.
- 3. All written actions, contracts, regulations, directives, orders, memoranda, correspondence, resolutions, and any other documents of the TVA Board of Directors that concern pole attachment rates charged by the TVA Cooperatives.

Per our conversation, I understand there are only a few documents that are responsive to Request Number 2, and no documents that are responsive to Request Number 3. I also understand that you will attempt to provide the responsive documents to us by mid-to-late January, and we are happy to receive them as soon as possible. To the extent there are no documents that are responsive to either Request, we would appreciate it if you would confirm that for us at the time the Request is complete.

Thank you again for your help with this matter. Let me know if you have any questions. I wish you a happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Amanda M. Lanham 202.772.5302 | direct 202.312.9508 | direct fax ALanham@sheppardmullin.com | Bio

Sheppard Mullin

Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP 1300 I Street, N.W. 11th Floor East Washington, DC 20005-3314 202.218.0000 | main

www.sheppardmullin.com

From: FOIA [mailto:foia@tva.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 12:29 PM

To: Amanda Lanham

Subject: TVA acknowledgement of you FOIA request

Dear Ms. Lanham,

Please see the attached letter regarding your FOIA request to TVA.

If you have questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Sincerely,

Denise Smith

FOIA Officer
Tennessee Valley Authority
400 W. Summit Hill Drive (WT 7D)
Knoxville, TN 37902-1401
(865)632-6945
(865) 632-6901 FAX
dsmith@tva.gov